
Let’s Stay Informed!
The safety and information of our 

Community is a top priority.

In these uncertain times, we are well aware of our Community's 
concerns about safety and information.
To ensure that we keep you as well informed as possible, we would like 
to remind you of our various means and channels of communication:

The General Secretariat sends official 
emails to the USJ Community.

The General Secretariat broadcasts 
information via various WhatsApp groups 
(Rectorate, Campuses, etc.).
Information flows in a chain and needs to be 
shared (within institutions, departments, 
students, etc.).
The Student Life Office shares information on 
student WhatsApp groups.
Join the group that applies in your case 
(please refer to your institution or campus 
administration to find out which groups are 
available).

Each Institution will appoint a “Com Relay” 
whose role is to share information with 
members of their Institution.
If you have not already done so, we encourage 
you to create WhatsApp groups by entity 
(Institution/Campus) so that crucial information 
can be rapidly disseminated by the “Com 
Relays”.

All information will be communicated to you through several channels, 
so it's your job to stay tuned and check these channels on a regular basis!

We sincerely hope that these channels will only be needed to share good news.
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Facebook post and story:�
www.facebook.com/usj.edu.lb

Tweet: twitter.com/USJLiban

Instagram Stories:�
www.instagram.com/usjliban/

Check this webpage for important information:
www.usj.edu.lb/guidesecurite
You will find:

• The safety guide 
• Means of communication
• Emergency numbers
• Safety decisions and news.�

If the Internet is unavailable, call 01-421888. An answering 
machine will provide you with the necessary information, 
such as the University being closed or security guidelines.


